
  

   

  



 
 



 
  



  



  



 

  



  



 

Stewardship 

  At the Finance Committee meeting in February, someone questioned whether we had shared the 
results of the Stewardship Campaign held at the end of 2024, and we realized that we were remiss 
in not doing so.  So, this month’s Stewardship message is all about you. 

While we cannot share individual details, we can tell you that of the responses received from the 
Stewardship Campaign, 50% of the respondents increased their contributions, 42% maintained 
their current level of giving, 3% decreased their contributions and 5% stopped their contributions 
due to moves or deaths.   

 

In the tight economic times which we currently facing, and with many of our congregation members 
living on a fixed income, we were very pleased to see that 92% of the respondents either maintained 
or increased their contributions to the church.  We believe this reflects a strong belief that COUC is 
on the right track and doing exactly what it should be doing in God’s world. 

On another positive note, someone commented on how nice it was to see new people in the 
congregation each Sunday.  Our programs are reaching out to more people and they are accepting 
the invitation to attend.   

And with the 100th Anniversary of the United Church of Canada this year, we are looking forward to 
some wonderful events and celebrations in the coming months.  If you would like to be involved in 
reaching out to former members of the four congregations which comprise Central Okanagan 
United Church, or with helping to organize any events to celebrate our 100th anniversary, please 
contact Cheryl Perry or the office.  

Stewardship is discipleship and discipleship includes everything we do at COUC – prayer, worship, 
study, service, sharing, and generosity.  Thank you for your discipleship at COUC. 
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Outreach Updates: 

 

Tax Season & Super Clinics 

It is tax season again and COUC will once again offer free tax preparation services for low-income individuals.  Our five 
incredible volunteers are trained and authorized by the Canada Revenue Agency (CRA) to assist individuals in getting 
their income taxes prepared and filed in order to receive all the benefits to which they are entitled. 

Our volunteers of Barbara Duffy, Henriette Faber, Jagdish Goel, Patricia Pauls and Suzan Sutton are a dedicated group.  
To prove the point, Patricia has been involved with the tax program at COUC for over 20 years, and Suzan does not just 
volunteer in March and April but continues offering the services every Thursday throughout the year!  We are so blessed 
to have these individuals available to help our community members with their taxes. 

Our free clinics running each week in March and April are being held: 
• Mondays 9 AM to 12 PM at the Rutland Senior Centre with Henriette, Jag and Suzan attending 
• Thursdays 9 AM to 12 PM at COUC (Bernard site) with all five volunteers present 

Also, on the third Thursday of each month at COUC, representatives from CRA, Services Canada and the BC Ministry of 
Social Development and Poverty Reduction will be in attendance to answer any questions individuals have with regard to 
Canadian Dental Care Plan (CDCP), Canada Pension Plan (CPP), Canada Pension Plan Disability, Employment 
Insurance (EI), Old Age Security (OAS), Social Insurance Number (SIN), social assistance,  housing, etc.  These “super 
clinics” have been very popular with community members. 

We are looking for hosts/greeters for the Thursday sessions at COUC so if you are interested please contact the office or 
Jayne Brooks. 

Intercultural / Interfaith position  

We are currently recruiting for a part-time Intercultural / Interfaith position to help coordinate Tuesday morning Outreach 
and to strengthen ties with other local organizations working in the same sector.  If you know of anyone who might be 
interested in this position, please have them contact the office or Tanya Burke for more details. 

Tuesday Morning Outreach 

We continue to offer this service each week serving meals and distributing groceries to over 100 individuals.  Your 
donations help to make this ministry possible so thank you! 

Volunteers Needed  

• Shoppers to buy groceries once a month – we provide a detailed list of what to buy and where 
• Sandwich makers to make sandwiches one Tuesday a month 
• Hosts/Greeters for Thursday morning Tax Clinics in March and April 

 
Contact the Office or Jayne Brooks if interested in getting involved. 

  



 
 

  



 

  



 

  



  

We STILL Need Your Help! 

Receipts for Charitable Donations 

The Canada Revenue Agency (CRA) rules state that donations made in January and February of 
2025 can be used for either the 2024 tax year or the 2025 tax year, and the choice is yours.   

Central Okanagan United Church (COUC) just issued your January 1 to December 31, 2024 official 
donation receipts in February.  Near the end of March we will be issuing your January 1 to 
February 28, 2025 official donation receipts.   

When you file your tax return for 2024, you must each decide whether you are including the January 
& February 2025 donations on your 2024 return or keeping them for your 2025 return.   

In February 2026, we will issue your March 1 to December 31, 2025 official donation receipts.  
For most of you, that will mean that you need to include the amount from both receipts (January 
and February 2025 plus March to December 2025) when you file your 2025 tax return.  And that 
means that you must put the receipt issued in March 2025 in a safe place where you will find it in 
the spring of 2026, when you are filing your 2025 tax return. 

All of this means that COUC is issuing twice as many receipts as in previous years, and with the 
increase in postage rates, that means we will be paying way more to get the receipts to you. 

To keep our costs down we want to start sending the official donation receipts by email instead of 
by post.  To do that, we need you to provide or confirm the email address to which your receipt 
is to be emailed.  

Please contact either:  
• the church office by phone (250-762-3311) or in person 
• the Contributions Steward at contributions@centralokanaganunitedchurch.com  

And I can just hear some of you saying that we already have my email address – and that may be 
true.  However, some of you may have changed your email address since it was entered in our 
system, and for some of you we have several email addresses on your file (husband’s, wife’s, work 
emails, kids’ email, etc.) and we need to know exactly which email address should be used for your 
official donation receipt. 

If you are not able to receive emails, please stop by the church office or phone 250-762-3311 to let 
us know that, and we will find an alternate way to get your official donation receipt to you. 

Thank you. 

Jayne Brooks 
 
Treasurer 
Home Phone: 250-762-9606  



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



  



  



 



  



 

 

 

  



  



 

  



 

  



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Strengthening Voices. Inspiring Possibility. 

WHERE VOICES COME TO LIFE 

Welcome to SongShine, vocal music and creative drama-based classes designed for those who have 
communication issues due to Parkinson’s, stroke, other neurological challenges, or aging. Our goal 

is to help you communicate more easily and clearly. SongShine harnesses the power of brain, 
breath, and emotion to reclaim voices. It creates community, camaraderie, and confidence 

…AND IT’S FUN!  
Meet: Mondays at 1pm, at Bernard Church, in Room 14   

Hosted by Choir Director Sylvia Clerke 
  



 

Keep up to date, watch worship videos and more. 

Find us online! Like and Follow us on Facebook & 

Subscribe to our YouTube Channel! 

 
Website  

https://centralokanaganunitedchurch.com 

 
Facebook Page SUNDAY LIVESTREAM SHOWN HERE 

https://www.facebook.com/Centralokanaganunitedchurchkelownabc 

 

Facebook Group (Our Private Church Group) 
(A Private Group for members & friends of COUC to share church news or discussion)  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/319967703235745 

 

United Church of Canada Private Group –  

Join in for all UCC chat & news! 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/UnitedChurchCda/permalink/10167795547890401/ 

 
YouTube Channel (Worship videos posted weekly): 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJRqGV1Zra36gbm1jSlks1w 
  

https://centralokanaganunitedchurch.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Centralokanaganunitedchurchkelownabc
https://www.facebook.com/groups/319967703235745
https://www.facebook.com/groups/UnitedChurchCda/permalink/10167795547890401/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJRqGV1Zra36gbm1jSlks1w


 


